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Dear Parents,

We are getting ready for your visit next week and can’t wait to show all our hard work with

you. Thank you for reviewing the multiplication basics and helping your child begin to

memorize their facts! Thank you also for going around your house to find some items to

recycle or use for your child’s Landform model which we will work on this Friday!

Please note that we were unable to re-book our Snowshoe trip due to the closures and lack

of snow on Mount Seymour. Our in-school field trips have been great this year (Scientist

visits) but we know the importance of off site trips. We have booked a field trip to the

Aldergrove Zoo for our study of biodiversity on April 25 and will provide more details soon.

Big Ideas from the curriculum this month:

Christian Education: develop a growing understanding of the Season of Lent and Easter

including Holy Week traditions in our Faith

Math: continue practicing multiplication facts and develop an understanding of the concept

of division

Theme: continue our study of the Inuit history, complete our Arctic animal project and

review the basic landforms in our world

English Language Arts: understanding what makes a Legend and the tradition of

storytelling for the Indigenous people

Some important dates:

March 1 ~ have all craft/recycled items at school for landform model

March 6 ~ Student-Led conferences - please sign up on school website

March 7 ~ Confessions

March 8 ~ Our school mass - 9:15 (full uniform)

Last day of school before Spring Break!

March 25 ~ School re-opens and Holy Week begins

March 28 ~ Grade 5 Passion Play in the gym 2:00

March 29 ~ Good Friday - no school

April 1 ~ Easter Monday - no school



Some photos from this last month for you to enjoy!

Mrs. Campagne

mcampagne@sosschool.ca
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